
From: Sheets, William M <william.m.sheets@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Aug 19, 2021 at 9:45 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Emergency Purchase Request 
To: Charlyn A Miller <charlyn.a.miller@wv.gov>, Linda B Harper <linda.b.harper@wv.gov> 
Cc: Totten, Mark L <mark.l.totten@wv.gov> 
 

Charlyn, 
 
Your emergency request is approved, with a couple of notes: 
 
1) This is not an approval of Suttle's letter which imposes no specific obligation of service on 
them, and 
2) The approval is effective from today (the documentation seeks to begin on August 1, but we 
cannot backdate an emergency approval). 
 
Please follow emergency purchasing procedures as found in the Handbook and submit 
documentation for award within 30 days. 
 
Regards, 
Mike 
 
W. Michael Sheets 
Director 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Phone: (304) 558-0492 
 
W. Michael Sheets 
Director 
WV Purchasing Division 
2019 Washington Street, East 
Charleston, WV 25305 
 
Phone: (304) 558-0492 
Fax:       (304) 558-4115 
 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Miller, Charlyn A <charlyn.a.miller@wv.gov> 
Date: Thu, Aug 19, 2021 at 8:44 AM 
Subject: Fwd: Emergency Purchase Request 
To: William M Sheets <william.m.sheets@wv.gov>, Harper, Linda B <linda.b.harper@wv.gov> 
 



 
Sorry, I sent this to the wrong Michael yesterday.  Linda may have passed it on to you 
already.  Thank you for your review. 
 
---------- Forwarded message --------- 
From: Miller, Charlyn A <charlyn.a.miller@wv.gov> 
Date: Wed, Aug 18, 2021 at 4:05 PM 
Subject: Emergency Purchase Request 
To: Michael C Sheets <michael.c.sheets@wv.gov> 
Cc: Harper, Linda B <linda.b.harper@wv.gov> 
 

Michael, hope you are well.  Attached is a request for an Emergency Purchase for the Randolph 
Sheppard Program.  There is a continued need for the consultant services while a contract is 
negotiated for a blind vendor to be placed in a FBI building cafeteria.  I've attached a request 
letter addressed to you with the latest memo and quote from the vendor, as well as the original 
contract that was awarded. 
 
Thank you for your review.  Please let me know if you need further information. 
 
 
 
 






































































